
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to remind you that it is time for your cancer 

screening follow-up appointment. 

Your health is our top priority, and regular screenings can help detect any issues early. Please 

consider scheduling your follow-up appointment at your earliest convenience. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact our office at [Phone Number] or 

[Email Address]. 

Thank you for taking charge of your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic/Practice Name] 


